
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Dr. Kone Away until July 6th 
 
Drissa Kone 
June 17, 2019 
 

 
 

Greetings brothers and sisters, 

 

As I mentioned this Sunday, my family and I will be traveling to Ivory Coast for three weeks. The 

purpose of this trip is for educational and tribal messiah purposes and we will not return until July 6th. 

 

If there is an urgent matter, please contact Masahisa Kobayashi as he will be the acting pastor during my 

absence. His contact information is: 

 

cell: 912-577-8908 

 

email: kobayashi@ hotmail,com 

 

In the case that you need to reach me, I will be available through email and Facebook messenger. 

 

Please take care while I am away! 

 

We will see you next month. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

   
 

Visit and support our sister organizations and events. 

 

   
 


